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Pray for a united Korea 

1 
Pray that the 
leadership of North 
Korean commit 
deeply to seeking 
true peace on the 
Korean Peninsula. 

2 
Pray that the people 
of North Korea be 
able to enjoy peace 
on the Korean 
Peninsula. 

3 
Pray that the 
leadership of South 
Korea commit 
deeply to seeking 
true peace on the 
Korean Peninsula. 

4 
Pray that the United 
States and other 
governments involved 
all commit deeply to 
seeking true peace on 
the Korean Peninsula. 

5 
Pray for the Korea 
Global Mission 
Leadership forum on 
financial 
accountability next 
week. 

6 
Give thanks that the 
extra-long rainy season 
is now over and for the 
good weather for the 
construction at the 
Three Seas. 

7 
Behold, how good 
and how pleasant 
it is for brethren 
to dwell together 
in unity! Ps. 133:1 

8 
Pray for an end to 
the Covid-19 
pandemic so that 
North Korea will 
open its borders for 
commerce. 

9 
Pray for the people 
of North Korea 
suffering from 
hunger because of 
poor harvests and 
closed borders. 

10 
Pray that Christian 
humanitarian 
organizations be able 
to provide food and 
other assistance to 
North Korea. 

11 
Pray that various 
sanctions against North 
Korea that make it 
difficult to provide 
humanitarian assistance 
be reconsidered. 

12 
Pray for a swift 
completion of the 
Tent of Worship 
being given to The 
Fourth River Project. 

13 
Pray that Phase 1 
construction on the 
Three Seas Center 
will be completed 
this month. 

14 
A horse is a vain 
thing for safety; 
Neither doth he 
deliver any by his 
great power.  
Psalm 33:17 

15 
Pray for the 
leadership of North 
Korea to end 
extreme punishments 
for those who view 
South Korean media. 

16 
Pray for people in 
NK in danger from 
the new “anti-
reactionary 
thought” law. 

17 
Pray for those 
working to get the 
Gospel into North 
Korea that the 
government not 
block such efforts. 

18 
Pray for wisdom 
for all who are 
engaged in  any 
form of outreach 
to North Korea. 

19 
Pray that the Tent of 
Worship and the 
prayer space at the 
Three Seas Center 
become a place of 
continuous prayer. 

20 
Pray that all the 
paperwork needed 
will be completed 
easily and a 
Certificate of 
Occupancy be given. 

21 
And He will judge 
between the 
nations, And will 
render decisions for 
many peoples;  
Isaiah 2:4a 

22 
Pray the leadership 
of North Korea to 
end its severe 
clampdown on the 
families of defectors 
in the south. 

23 
Pray for those in NK 
who have family 
members in South 
Korea, that they be 
able to communicate 
freely. 

24 
Pray for those from 
North Korea in the 
South who seek to 
stay in touch with 
family and send 
them funds. 

25 
Pray for healing in 
in body, mind and 
spirit for those who 
have fled North 
Korea and are the 
South. 

26 
Pray that work being 
done to develop 
programs for The 
Fourth River Project 
go well. 

27 
Pray that the land for 
Phase 1 will be made 
available for us to 
purchase and that 
God provide the 
funds needed. 

28 
…and they shall 
beat their swords 
into plowshares, 
and their spears 
into pruning-hooks; 
Isaiah 2:4b 

29 
Pray that the Korean 
Peninsula become a 
place where 
weapons are turned 
into blessings. 

30 
Pray that the 
divided Korea 
become one—a 
New Korea full of 
hope and joy. 

 
 

November in 
North Korea 

 
The Fourth River Project 

Preparing for the opening of North Korea at Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center 

A place of preparation through prayer, labor and instruction 
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